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STM HOSTS CATHOLIC STUDIES CONFERENCE 

On March 11-12, 2011, STM hosted an international conference 

in connection with its new Minor in Catholic Studies featuring 
a keynote address by the renowned Catholic philosopher Jo­

seph Boyle, Professor of St. Michael's College at the University of 

Toronto. Sixty-five people registered for the conference, which 
drew scholars from universities across Canada and the United 

States. 

Under the theme "In Search of the Good in the World: Schol-

arly Perspectives in Conversation;' the conference offered three 

thematic sessions examining the pursuit of "the good" through 

the disciplines of economics, politics, and philosophy, as well as a 

fourth featuring papers by graduate students. Attendees heard a 

total of nine presentations on topics ranging from social encyc­

licals, ethically responsible development, deliberative democ­

racy, and secularism to mysticism and the thought of St. Thomas 

Aquinas. 

The conference was generously supported by conference grants 

from the University of Saskatchewan and the Social Sciences and 

Humanities Research Council of Canada (SSH RC), and discussions 

are already underway about planning future meetings of Catho­

lic Studies scholars at other participating institutions. 

Directors of four Catholic Studies programs opened 

the conference with a panel discussion on the state of 

Catholic Studies programs in Canada. L-R Steven Baldner, 

St. Francis Xavier; Michael Duggan, St. Mary's University; 

William Sweet, St. Francis Xavier; and John Zucchi, McGill. 

REMINISCE AND RECONNECT AT REUNION 2011 

St.Thomas More College is pleased to welcome back 

all of its honoured-year graduates from 

1971, 1966, 1961, 1956, and 1951 and earlier to . . .  

University of Saskatchewan's 

2011 Alumni Honoured-Years Reunion 

June 23-25, 2011 TCU Place Saskatoon, SK 

STM honoured-year alumni are invited to a special college breakfast 

to celebrate your Reunion 2011. Join us on Friday, June 24 at 9:00 

a.m. in Choices at STM for a special complimentary breakfast and

tour of STM College.

If you are an honoured-year graduate and are not attending 

the Reunion, but wish to attend ONLY the breakfast, please 

RSVP to Dianne Anton at 306-966-8918. To register for all 

Reunion 2011 activities, visit www.usask.ca/alumni/reunion 
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THE TRADITION OF FR. JOSEPH O'DONNELL 
Since Joseph O'Donnell, C.S.B., first came to STM more than 
60 years ago, Newman Players has always loomed large in 
College life. 

"Newman Players is an important part of our College's history;' 
says Associate Dean Dr. Patti McDougall. "It has always played a 
critical role in fostering a strong sense of belonging among our 
students. These productions provide us with the opportunity 
to build a community of students, faculty, staff and sometimes 
alumni - all of whom become part of the life of STM:' 

In the theatre company's early days, the Newman Players 
focused their production efforts on Shakespeare. The philoso­
phy then, as it is now, was that students can learn a great deal 
by being involved in theatre, and that working together on a play 
builds a stronger sense of engagement. 

The cast and crew of Newman Player's production of 

Pride and Prejudice 

This past November, the theatre company produced Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice, adapted for stage by John 
Jory, which was a big hit with audiences. 

Directed by Richard Medernach, Coordinator of Student Services at STM, Pride and Prejudice was a good fit with 
the curriculum of several English classes. 

"We encourage Newman Players to produce plays that might also be included in English classes here at the Col­
lege;' says Dr. McDougall. "When connections can be made between what is being taught in class and what is 
successfully performed on our own stage (with such talent!!), learning opportunities are enriched:' 

STM HOUSES CREATE COMMUNITY 
"Building community has always been a priority for St. Thomas More College;' says Student Services Coordinator Rich­
ard Medernach. "It's the STM waY:' 

Medernach, who has worked with STM students for almost a decade and was the recipient of the USSU Academic Ad­
vising Award in 2009, has recently implemented a new program designed to foster community among incoming STM 
students and, by extension, increase student retention and success rates. 

The STM Houses Program, which was implemented in September 2010, consists of several web-based communities or 
'houses' for new students. Through these virtual houses, new first-year students become part of a reliable and sup­
portive network of students and mentors. 

Similar to a residence on campus, each house has a faculty mentor,_ a staff advisor, and upper-year student mentors. 
Through the house webpage, students can interact virtually to ask questions about writing papers and exams, form 
study groups, and make new friends. But the online communication is only the start. 

"We want our students engaged in the life of the College and we want them to succeed academically;' says Medern­
ach. "The link between student engagement and student success is proven, and this program aims to strengthen that 
connection:' 

The STM Houses are named after Basilian Fathers who founded the college and who played a central role in develop­
ing STM's strong student community. 
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"STM BRAG" 
STM is gearing up for their 75th Anniversary Celebrations this fall. We would 

like to hear from you. We are collecting memories and short stories from your 

time at STM. Why are you proud to be a STM graduate? Visit our Anniversary 
Website at www.stmcollege.ca/75 to submit your memories. If you require 

more information please call Dianne Anton at 306.966.8918 

HAVE YOUR SAY! 





Cynthia Sprung, Laura Foley, Reanne Lajeunesse, and Jason Cody respond to questions during the Careers in Education panel. 

THE CALL TO CATHOLIC EDUCATION 

If you ask former STM student Cynthia Sprung why she became a high school teacher, she'll tell you it had less to do 

with liking English or Math and more about wanting to make a difference. 

"Teaching should be something you do because you want to help kids learn and you get enjoyment out of their victo­

ries - however small they sometimes seem:' 

Like so many who have studied at St. Thomas More College, her impulse to "help kids" is strong, and also manifests in 

another role she takes very seriously, which is that of mentor. 

In fact, Cynthia, who is a math teacher at Tommy Douglas Colle­

giate, recently participated in STM's 'Careers in Education' panel, 

which was designed to offer support and guidance to students 

considering careers in both the Catholic and public systems. She 

was joined on the panel by fellow educators and former STM stu­

dents Laura Foley, Reanne Lajeunesse, and Jason Cody (BA'Ol ). 

"AT STM, WE FEEL THAT IT 

IS IMPORTANT THAT OUR 

CURRENT STUDENTS SEE 

ROLE MODELS WHO HAVE 

BEEN INVOLVED IN OUR 

COLLEGE IN A VARIETY 
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The panel was part of STM's Plan Your Career Week, which was a 

week-long mentorship and career discernment initiative in Febru­

ary. It included sessions such as, "Finding a Good Summer Job" and 

"A Life of Service: Joining the Public Sector:'

OF WAYS. 11 

"At STM, we feel that it is important that our current students see role models who have been involved in our College 

in a variety of ways;' says STM campus minister and one of the event organizers Michael Maclean (BA'93). "This year's 

Education panel offered that type of variety - teachers from both the Catholic and public systems, teachers in adminis­

tration, chaplaincy, special education, in both the high school and the elementary school classroom:' 

For Jason Cody, a Teacher Chaplain at St. Joseph's High School in Saskatoon, this kind of panel is not only a chance for 

him to give back to the college as an alumni mentor, but it's a significant opportunity to alert aspiring young teachers 

to the profound impact of an STM education. 









ASSOCIATIO N 

The STMNA Alumni Association is a volunteer-driven, non-profit 
organization that works in partnership with St. Thomas More College 
to strengthen the bond between alumni and the college. 

Mike Carey (Newman '80-'84) Adam Day (BA'06) 

President, 306.373.7515 Vice President, 306.280.3001 

mike.carey@investorsgroup.com acd768@mail.usask.ca 

YOURASSOCIATION NEEDS YOU! 

IN MEMORIAM 

SOCIAL AND INFO EVENING

Tuesday, May 17, 2011 

l:00 p.m., STM Chelsea Commons 

Room 231 

Enjoy drinks and appetizers, meet the alumni Board 
and lea_rn more about volunteering to help with STM's
strategJC planning and the planning of alumni events 
and programs. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Wednesday, June 15, 2011 

6:30 p.m., STM Chelsea Commons Room 231 

Agenda available online at www.stmcollege.ca 

"In death the relationship we have with the world is not abolished, but is rather for the first time completed:' 

- Karl Rahner, SJ, theologian

Joseph Kammermayer, BA'67 

Joyce Dielschneider 

Dr. Patricia Witzel 

If you know of any members of the STM community who, in the past year, has departed this world to enter into the 

Lord's presence, please let us know. Contact the St. Thomas More Main Office at (306) 966-8900. 

OUR MISSION 

As the Catholic liberal arts college federated with the 

University of Saskatchewan, St. Thomas More College 

courageously explores the "riches of Revelation and of 

nature so that the united endeavour of intelligence and 

faith will enable people to come to the full measure of 

their humanity" (Ex corde ecclesiae, 5). We are an inclusive 

community open to all persons. Through our teaching we 

are devoted to a partnership of learning and growth with 

our students which addresses the synthesis of faith and 

reason in all aspects of the human condition. The creative 

discovery of truth and its open dissemination nourishes 

our life as teachers and members of the wider academic 

and Catholic intellectual community. As a Catholic college 

we are called to share in Christ's service to the people of 

God. Thus, the work of our college is not an end in itself, 

but must find application for the good of humanity. 
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Contact Our Office 

Main Office 
St. Thomas More College 
1437 College Drive 
Saskatoon SK 
S7N OW6 
P: 1-800-667-2019 or 
(306) 966-8900
F: (306) 966-8904

www.stmcollege.ca 
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